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CMTA has expanded its operations to the Carolinas by acquiring McCracken & Lopez of Charlotte, 
NC and Columbia, SC. This joining of like-minded engineers who are dedicated to providing high-
quality, client-focused service will revolutionize the practice of engineering throughout the Carolinas. 
Like McCracken & Lopez, CMTA has a strong background in higher education, K-12, local 
government and community facility design and adds expertise in the Healthcare and Federal 
markets. In addition to expanding McCracken & Lopez's MEP and commissioning services, CMTA 
brings a unique differentiation of services, including zero energy engineering, performance 
contracting, and technology design. Recognized as one of the top 25 engineering firms in North 
America and the nation’s expert on zero energy design, CMTA has designed some of the most 
energy-efficient hospitals and K-12 schools in the country, including the first Zero Energy school. We 
apply a proven process that seeks unexpected solutions to challenging problems, including inventing 
new products, setting national standards, and performing research all while delivering exceptional 
results on all our projects.We couldn't be more excited for this joining of like-minded engineers who 
are dedicated to providing high-quality, client-focused service and will revolutionize the practice of 
engineering throughout the Carolinas! 
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